Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff <Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 9:37 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000356, BP #11117, 7210 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, CA 94605
Keith:

| am following up with the voicemail message that | just left for you. Antea Group will be using a mobile lab and a
standard laboratory during the upcoming soil boring investigation at the above referenced site. Gregg Drilling is going to
be performing the direct push, soil boring work and they have hired TEG as the mobile laboratory. All additional soil and
groundwater samples requested in your March 5, 2015 letter will be sent to CalSceince for analysis. At a minimum, two
soil samples from each boring will be submitted to the mobile laboratory for analysis. Don’t hesitate to contact me if
you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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